



## Dan or Dawn Schaaf

dawnmarieschaaf@me.com (814) 450-6761 Dawn Cell (814) 450-1260 Dan Cell

Dear Retired Priest of the Diocese of Erie,

May God's peace reign in your hearts!

We are writing as a reminder to all of you, our beloved Retired Priests, of our services available to you through the Methuselah Ministry. We have attached our former introduction letter, which was sent to you previously through the Diocesan Offices and continue to be grateful for their kind support.

Some of the services we have offered to those already using our services have been:

- Transportation to and from Doctor appointments, lab work, hospital stays, any and all medical needs.
- Any and all shopping needs as described by you.
- Transportation to and from personal excursions such as, movie theatre, dining experiences, visits with family or friends.
- Scheduling of any appointments you may be in need of assistance with.
- Research of information you may be in need of.
- · Visitation and meal sharing with someone from our Ministry for companionship.

Always remember we are a personal "concierge service" for you and are happy to try our very best to meet your current needs. If we are not available to assist you personally we will happily find the experienced individual who is capable to fulfill the service you may be in need of! We have a small group of wonderful individuals dedicated to reaching this goal!

Please do not hesitate to contact us with your requests for assistance! No need is too big or too small and we commit to doing our very best to serve you in this manner!

Rest assured of our prayers for you and we thank you for your continued prayers for the Methuselah Ministry!

Hugs & Blessings,

Dan & Dawn Schaaf Co-Founder Methuselah Ministry